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Housing in Oregon has become prohibitively expensive for a vast amount of 

residents, and SB 976 will only further exacerbate the problem. We need to take 

measures to make home ownership more affordable and attainable, not more 

expensive and cumbersome. History has shown that measures like this one always 

result in a trickle down effect which increases housing costs not only for 

homeowners, but for tenants as well. Please help keep homeownership a worthwhile 

and affordable investment by soundly rejecting SB 976.  


